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As a decades long business owner in Oregon I often work remotely. It is difficult to 

keep up-to-date with important information from the Oregon Corporation Division due 

to the fact that we are unable to access this information on mobil devices. Please 

support and pass the Oregon Corporate Division budget request in order to 

implement online delivery and access to their records bringing Oregon into the 21 

century.  

Thank you. 


